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           District of Lantzville 
                                   Incorporated June 2003  
 

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION 
VOLUNTEER VACANCY (ONE) 

The District of Lantzville is accepting applications from individuals interested in 
volunteering on the Parks and Recreation Commission for a term ending 
December 31, 2020. The Commission meets at the District Office at 4:30 pm on 
the fourth Thursday of the month, except for August and December. 
 

The seven-member Commission is responsible for making recommendations to 
Council on parks and recreation functions for the District of Lantzville and 
conducting the annual Minetown Day. The position requires energy, a 
willingness to undertake work outside of regular meetings, and a strong interest 
in the future outcome of parks and open spaces in the community, as well as a 
desire to contribute to the enhancement of recreation in Lantzville. 
 

For more information, visit the District office or www.lantzville.ca.  To be 
considered for appointment by Council to the Parks and Recreation Commission, 
please submit a letter with a brief resume highlighting your related interests and 
experience, no later than 4:00 pm, Tuesday, November 21, 2017 to the Director 
of Corporate Administration: 
 

By Email: By Fax: By Delivery or Mail: 
trudy@lantzville.ca 250.390.5188  District of Lantzville 

 PO Box 100, 7192 Lantzville Road, 
 Lantzville, BC  V0R 2H0  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Posted District Bulletin Board October 17, 2017 
Posted District Website October 17, 2017 

Published October 24, 2017 in Nanaimo News Bulletin & November in Community Update 
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